
Week 8 Report 
 
Group Members: 
Tommy Ahn, Chang Hi Lee, Luke Belusko 
 

While this week was shortened due to fall break, the team met on Wednesday to finalize 
the specifications of the website due Monday. Since Luke was on the lead of the website 
design, he leads the design and upkeep of the project. The team plans to meet on the weekend 
to finalize the web design creation, and make sure everyone is satisfied with the result. 

In addition, the team requested a meeting with Doctor Thompson in order to further 
discuss and finalize his thoughts on our preliminary report. As of now, no response has been 
received from the email correspondence on last Wednesday. The team might try again next 
week. 

 


